
Reservation System Maintenance 
 
Our reservations vendor, QSR, has informed us that they need to implement a 
required update to our online dining reservations system. As a result, the online 
dining reservation system will be temporarily unavailable from 11 p.m. Eastern 
Time on Monday, August 25, to 7 a.m. Eastern Time on Tuesday, August 26. If 
you wish to reserve seating in any of our dining venues during that time period, 
please take one of the following actions: 
 

• Make your online dining reservation before or after the system update 
on August 26.  

 
• Call 410-737-8888 to make your reservation by phone. Our dining team 

members are available to assist you from 10:00 am-2:00 pm, Monday-
Saturday. 

 
• Stop by your desired dining venue and make an in-person reservation. 

Simply alert the host or hostess on duty of your dining plans. They will be 
happy to confirm availability and secure your seating request. 
 

Online reservations will reopen at 7 a.m. Eastern Time on August 26, once the 
scheduled maintenance is complete. We apologize for this additional downtime 
and thank you for your patience as we strive to provide you with the absolute 
best Signature Dining experience possible. We look forward to serving you! 
 
 
 


